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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
On Thursday 14 July, we will be holding a cake sale after school to raise money in aid of the 
RNLI.  
The cake sale will be held in the Year 1/2 Playground from 3.15pm.   
 
We would appreciate any contributions of home-made or shop bought cakes to sell on the 
day so that we can raise as much as possible for the charity, although please remember that 
we are a nut-free school. 
 
Please bring your cake donations into school on Thursday 14 July.   
 
If you would like containers to be returned to you, please make sure they are clearly marked 
with your child’s name and class. 
 
Thank you for your support and we look forward to seeing you all there. 
 
Miss Estcourt 

KS1 Phase Leader 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


